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In connection with the renewal of the Station WD2XVL license, this is to advise the Commission 
that the following contract is currently associated with the operations under the license:

Customer: Northrop Grumman, Boeing

Government Agency: US Navy 

Contract No.:  Prime Government N00019-14-C-0032 
(Lot 38) NGC PO 2862281 
(Lot 39) NGC PO 2894573

Customer POC: Corey Hyatt PM or Gina Yost Subcontract Administrator 
(516) 575 2740 and (516) 346-7332

The contracts currently specified in Special Condition 6 (US NAVY contract number N00019-
09-C-0086 and US ARMY contract number W15P7T-11-C-S802) are no longer in effect.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that upon grant of the renewal, Special Condition 6 be 
modified to:

- Delete from Special Condition 6:  US NAVY contract number N00019-09-C-0086 
        and US ARMY contract number W15P7T-11-C-S802.

and

- Add to Special Condition 6:  Prime Government N00019-14-C-0032
(Lot 38) NGC PO 2862281 and (Lot 39) NGC PO 2894573


